
 

St Bede’s Catholic Primary School 
Week 7 2023 

Attendance up to 19-10-23 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tel: 01325 466411 

Website: www.stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk 

Email: admin@stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk 

facebook.com/stbedesrcprimaryschool 

 

 
 
 

 

Year 1 95.28% 

Year 1/2 97.02% 

Year 2 97.38% 

Year 3 97.28% 

Year 3/4 92.10% 

Year 4 96.17% 

Year 5W 97.27% 

Year 5K 94.88% 

Year 6 96.33% 

Whole School 96.00% 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Any lost property that has been found 
over the last couple of weeks will be 
placed on a table at the front gate. At the 
end of each week, on a Friday.   
 
Please come 
and have a 
look for 
those lost 
jumpers! 

We will celebrate All Saint’s Day 
with a special mass in school on 
Wednesday 1st November in the  

afternoon. The mass will be held by 
Father Kevin.  

 
We will also commemorate All Souls 

Day with a liturgy in school on  
Thursday 2nd November in school. 

Parent’s evening 
will look a little  
different this year  
and will take place 
week commencing 
27th November 

Appointments will be booked at 10 minute 
intervals between 9am and 4.50pm.  

For appointments between 3 and 3.30pm 
priority will be given to parents of siblings 

in school. 
 

Mon 27th Nov - Year 5 
Tue 28th Nov - Year 6 

Wed 29th Nov - Year 1, 1/2 & 2 
Thu 30th Nov - Year 3, 3/4 & 4 

Fri 1st Dec - Nursery & Reception 



 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 3 students had an incredible experience at a Tag Rugby Event this week.  

They displayed exceptional teamwork and secured victories in several games.  

Additionally, the children had a great time acquiring new skills during the multi-skills 
games. We take immense pride in Year 3, who represented St. Bede's with exemplary 

behaviour and demonstrated remarkable team spirit .  

Well done children!  

Throughout the month of October, we have been 
celebrating Black History Month.  

The children have learned so much about truly  
inspirational figures, trailblazers and leaders.  

 

Year 5W really enjoyed their  
focus on 'Harriet Tubman'. They 

found out what an amazing,  
inspirational woman she was 
and produced some beautiful 

artwork linking to the  
Underground Railroad.  

 
Beautiful work Year 5!   



 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

 
 KS1 will have a visit from 

Durham Constabulary police 
dogs on Monday 30th October  

Tuesday 14th November 
we will celebrate 
World Diabetes Day.  
 
Two of our very special 
children who have Type 
1 Diabetes will be sharing their  
experiences in school  to help raise 
awareness  

KS2 children will once again take part in 
the Darlington School Sport Partnership 

Sportshall Athletics event 
 

Year 5 & 6 - Friday 24th November 

Year 3  4 - Thursday 30th November 

Friday 15th December 
parents of Reception 
children will be invited to 
Stay & Play with their 
little ones 1.30 - 2.30pm 

Two of our Year 6 children represented 
our school magnificently in the Bishop 
Hogarth Catholic Education Trust’s  
welcome to Bishop Stephen Wright.  
 
They have made us all extremely proud 
and embodied all of our Trust Virtues. 


